
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  July 2, 2019   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: David Jackson, Acting Director of Engineering 
 
SUBJECT: Yard Waste Collection Delay 
 
 
Yard waste collection from Friday, June 28 has been delayed by the contractor 
Emterra, and will be completed by the end of today. 
 
Residents are asked to ensure yard waste remains out for collection. Yard 
waste in plastic bags from Friday’s collection will still be accepted today.  
 
Emterra worked throughout the weekend to complete Thursday’s yard waste 
collection. Emterra apologizes for the delay and inconvenience to residents. 
 
Remaining areas of collection are:  

• East side of Indian Road from 402 to Cathcart Boulevard; 
• West Side of Indian Road from 402 to Errol Road East; 
• Subdivision Sherwood Village; and 
• Subdivision Cardiff Acres. 

 
Please note as of July 1st, plastic bags are no longer accepted for recycling and 
yard waste collection. 
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For further information, please contact: 
David Jackson, Acting Director of Engineering  
david.jackson@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3279 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca  or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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